McKownville Improvement Association

Special Meeting

May 5,,]974

This meeting was held at the home of Mr, Melvyn Behn for the purpose of
planning a course of action relative to the upcoming vote on the proposed
zoning law. Since the Town had picked May 22 for the voting, it was
suggested that any persons interested could attend and offer suggestions
and help as how best to inform residents of the impact of this new law,
if passed.

Attending were Mr. Behn, Mr. and Mrs. Jack Benson, Mrs. Margaret McKinley,
Mrs. Gutbezahl, Mr. DeAlleaume and Alice Torda.



